
I am strongly opposed to this measure.  There is no evidence that shows that the current system is broken.   This will cause undue 
hardship on private schools and the thousands of families who prefer the education that their children receive from them. This 
measure will limit the freedoms of Oregonians with no benefit to anyone.  Please reject this measure.  


